
January 21st, 1932.

Mr. Bay Mel sen, 
530 Pitt Street, 
C0R3RÀLL, Ontario.

Dear Mr. Melsen:-

Let me acknowledge your 
I am glad youletter of January 17th. 

found satisfaction In the address I made 
In Haw York last Saturday.

I congratulate you on the help you 
have given to the cause of disarmament, but 
I am afraid we have a long way to go before 
we create that international peace mentality 
which must precede appreciable disarmament.

With all good wishes for yourself 
and the cause,

I am.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.

■


